
 

 

 
KVL/SEC/2024-25/52 
Date:  4th October, 2024 
 
 
To,                                                                              
The Manager- Listing 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai-400 051   
 
NSE Symbol: KAMOPAINTS                                                      

To, 
The Manager- Listing  
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001 
 
BSE Scrip Code:  543747 

 
 
Sub: Company response to the Price Movement 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In continuation to our earlier letter dated 28th September 2024, we wish to further submit that 
the Company has been receiving emails and calls w.r.t. sudden negative price movement 
since 27th September 2024 in the Scrip of the Company at the stock exchanges.  
 
We hereby inform and clarify that the Paint business operations and the plant are functioning 
normally & efficiently and there is no such news that affects the going concern status of the 
business. It may kindly be noted that neither the management nor the promoters of the 
Company are connected or gained in any manner from such an increase or decrease in the 
share price of the Company. 
 
Further, we wish to reiterate that the Company is not aware of the reason for such a sudden 
negative price movement in the Scrip of the Company. Whatever the increase/decrease in the 
Price/Volume of the Company’s Scrip is purely due to market conditions and absolutely market 
driven. The Company has no control over these market conditions. 
 
Kindly also note that the Company has been regularly disseminating price-sensitive 
information from time to time in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
We request you to kindly take the same on records. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully. 
 
For Kamdhenu Ventures Limited 
 
 
 
Nitin Misra 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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